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I support SB210 

At a time when voter confidence is very low, bringing back in person voting would 

restore integrity in our elections. It would also bring back a sense of pride and civic 

duty. I also think it would be reasonable to make election day a state holiday to 

ensure everyone has an opportunity to participate.  

 

Thank you, 

Belinda Coalman 


